
  
Dear Friends of Washington, 
  
The Town of Washington and the Ethel Park Committee invite you to join us for a groundbreaking 
ceremony at Ethel Park on Sunday, January 24, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. The Washington Garden Club will be 
providing refreshments, and a donation box will be available if you have not yet had an opportunity to 
donate. (https://ioby.org/project/ethel-park 

	

Ethel	Park	|	ioby 
Several local partners are working together to redevelop a vacant lot in  
the town of Washington across from the Town Hall into a community 
garden/green space called Ethel Park. 
ioby.org 

We	would	also	appreciate	any	donations	in	kind	or	if	you	would	like	to	sponsor	a	bench	or	
other	fixture	for	the	park.	
  
Bring the kids and their dump trucks to help spread the dirt! 
  
We look forward to seeing you Sunday afternoon to celebrate this momentous occasion for our 
town. Please spread the word! 
  
Please call me at 225.721.1209 if you have questions. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Hallie 
 
Hallie P. Coreil 
225.721.1209 
 
 


